
What to do if you have been harassed 
 
The SAA seeks to provide meaningful support to members who have experienced sexual 
harassment at the annual meeting or related events.  If you have experienced any 
unwelcome behaviors, please contact the executive director or any trustee of the 
Association. These officially designated contacts can serve as sounding boards, 
confidantes, and informal advisers; they can also confer with you confidentially about 
possible next steps. Reporting an incident of sexual harassment does not obligate the 
reporter to pursue any further action. The SAA’s goal above all is to support vulnerable 
members of the community and to strategize to end the harassment in question. As a 
voluntary professional organization with a small staff, the SAA is unfortunately limited 
in its ability to respond formally to charges of sexual harassment. Nonetheless, within 
these constraints the SAA will follow its professional and ethical responsibility to 
respond to reports of sexual harassment among its membership.   
	


